
 

 

Armfield Farm Resident Survey 

ARMFIELD FARMS HOA 

The Armfield Farm Homeowners Association Board of Directors is asking for your input.  Please take a moment of 
your time to provide your thoughts on how to make the community a better place.  Directions can be found on 
page 6 of the Armfield Farm Connection, Summer 2011 newsletter.  Answers are requested by September 6th and 

can be sent via mail or at the pool. 
 

1. Please circle what best describes how often you or a member of your household used the following community 
assets over the last year: 

 

a. Playground near Clary Sage Drive Never Rarely Monthly Weekly Daily 

b. Ball Field near Clary Sage Drive Never Rarely Monthly Weekly Daily 

c. Playground near Kew Garden Court Never Rarely Monthly Weekly Daily 

d. Swimming Pool (during season) Never Rarely Monthly Weekly Daily 

e. Playground at pool area Never Rarely Monthly Weekly Daily 

f. Tennis Courts at pool area Never Rarely Monthly Weekly Daily 

g. Volleyball Court at pool area Never Rarely Monthly Weekly Daily 

h. Basketball Courts near Springhaven Drive Never Rarely Monthly Weekly Daily 

i. Playground near Springhaven Drive Never Rarely Monthly Weekly Daily 

j. Basketball Courts behind 3628 Beech Down Drive Never Rarely Monthly Weekly Daily 

k. Walking Paths along Lees Corner Road Never Rarely Monthly Weekly Daily 

l. Walking Paths interior to the community Never Rarely Monthly Weekly Daily 
 

2. A number of improvements are being planned for the next few years, to include resurfacing walking paths, re-
placing the playground near Springhaven Drive and replacing the playground near Kew Garden Court.  What 
order would you like to see them done?   

 Place a 1 by your first choice, 2 by your second choice, and 3 by your third choice, etc. 

___ Resurface Walking Paths (Lees Corner) ___ Replace Pool Furniture / Add Shade 

___ Resurface Walking Paths (Interior) ___ Resurface Basketball Courts (Beech Down Drive) 

___ Replace Springhaven playground ___ Replace Kew Garden Court playground 

___ Other ______________________ ___ Other _____________________ 
 

3. Several years ago some residents proposed building a community center at the pool grounds.  Those in favor 
noted it would be a community asset that could be rented out year round to residents for events independent of 
weather.  Those against noted it would have to be funded by a special assessment and there was not a strong 
case of need provided.  Should the idea of a community center be reconsidered? 

 

Yes  No 
 

4. The HOA President proposed reducing the number of basketball courts from two to one at both locations in or-
der to save on future costs.  Should this idea be considered? 

 

Yes  No 
 

5. To insure all areas of the community’s responses are represented, please provide your block and street: 

Circle your house number block (i.e. 3567 would be 3500) and write in your street name. 

3500 3600 3700 3800 13600 13700 16300   Street:__________________________________ 
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